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How High? 

Community faces critical decision on Nelson Bay building heights 

  2017 is shaping up as a critical year for the future of Nelson Bay, with a Council 
Discussion Paper due to go on exhibition in February making a case for a 
complete relaxation of height controls in Nelson Bay town centre and surrounding 
ridges. 

 
Council planners will present to a General Meeting of Tomaree Ratepayers 
and Residents Association on Tuesday 21 February at 7pm at Nelson Bay 
Bowling Club (the views from which will be affected by any change in town centre 
height limits!)  

This meeting is open to the public and TRRA will welcome anyone with an 
interest in the future of the town. 

Further Information is available on our website http//:trra.com.au 
 

   


